Coulee Corridor Meeting
Minutes
February 19, 2016
Michael Jays Restaurant
Connell, WA




Those in attendance were Mark Amara, 1st Vice Chair; Ken Caylor, 2nd Vice Chair; Barb Caylor, Treasurer; Denis Felton, Roger Krug, John Moody, Susie Barr.

The meeting was called to order by Mark Amara.

The Ice Age Floods Institute will be celebrating the 50th anniversary of Dry Falls Visitor Center on May 14 along with the Ice Age Floods Festival.
The Audubon Society will present ‘Bird Days’ at the Moses Lake Museum and Art Center with events going on for children and adults.
The Masquers Theater is showing ‘Them Three’ Three One Act Plays now through Feb 28 in Soap Lake.  There are two Sunday matinees left on Feb. 21 & 28th.
The Sandhill Crane Festival is scheduled for March 18,19,20 in Othello.  Birding: The Next Generation is the theme for this year. 

The 2005 Grant Committee met before the regular meeting.  They are continuing to work on the cookie cutter panels and a few city information panels.

The Trails Group is working on trails in the Ephrata, Soap Lake, and Quincy areas.

The Warden Lions Club is working on an informational kiosk near City Hall for the Community. 

The Dry Falls Visitor Center Vendor will be back this year opening on April 1.

The minutes of last meeting were approved with changes by a motion from Susie Barr and seconded by Denis Felton.

The agenda was approved by a motion from Denis Felton and seconded by Susie Barr.

The treasurer reported there is $4687.58 in the checking account.  2015 reimbursements were received from Grant County Tourism, City of Grand Coulee, City of Connell and City of Othello.  Susie Barr made a motion to accept the report, Ken Caylor seconded.  Approved.

If we are to continue the Byway Beat, we need articles right away.

There was discussion on the Adopt-A-Highway project.  It was decided the group will meet at the Lake Lenore parking lot for clean up on April 16, 2016 at 9:00am.

New memberships were taken from Denis Felton Family and Ken & Barb Caylor.  Other new memberships were Roger Krug, Okanogan Country Tourism Council and Gaye Hunt.

Next meeting will be March 18 in Othello at the Othello Senior Center, 755 N. 7th Ave at Noon.  Dinner will be $6.00 cash or check.

Submitted by 
Acting Secretary,
Barb Caylor





 
